Herefordshire
Council

Herefordshire Child Pedestrian Training — Leominster Primary School
Consent Form

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 3 pupils are being offered pedestrian training at your child’s school.

The scheme is delivered by the road safety team from Herefordshire Council
and will involve training children at the roadside under the supervision of adults
on 28" of September and 4™ October 2017.

For your child to be able to take part please sign this consent form and return it
to the class teacher, as soon as possible.

Please note that we cannot train your child unless you return this form.

This training is designed to prepare children for future safety on the road in
addition to the road safety instruction they receive from parents. We strongly
recommend that they are supervised by an adult whenever they cross the road.

| give permission for ....... ..o (child’s name)
to take part in the Child Pedestrian Training Scheme. | understand that my
child will be training at the roadside.

SIGNEA L. Parent/Guardian

We may require parent helpers to assist school staff with delivery of the
roadside training.
Without enough adults we are unable to complete the practical sessions.

If your child’s teacher has asked for volunteers we would be very grateful if
you could spare 1 hour a week for 2 weeks. Please fill in the section below
and hand to class teacher.

L (your name)
would be interested in helping out with the scheme on 27" Sept & 4™ Oct
2017

My contact telephone numberis..............cooiiiiiiiiiin.

Julie Freeman

Road Safety Officer

01432 260946
jfreeman@herefordshire.gov.uk



